

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Alison McCann Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge Fields in Trust 15 Crinan Street London N1 9SQ

Our ref: LB/FP

10 September 2012

Dear Alison,

Thank you for your email; it was a great honour to be involved in the victory ceremonies.

I am happy to offer my support to Field in Trust and The Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge. I agree about the importance of outdoor spaces and ensuring that people in Newham stay fit, healthy and engaged has to be a big priority and one that we must succeed at if the legacy of London 2012 is to be fulfilled.

I have written to Newham Council, and I will also be contacting local sports clubs with information about the Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge.

Moreover, please do let me know of anything I can do to assist you.

Yours sincerely,

Lyn Brown

Member of Parliament for West Ham